
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
            Burglaries 
            11th District (Harrison)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 11th District (Area North) of recent 
burglaries that have occurred to the Clark John Park District Field House during the 
month of August. In these incidents, the offender(s) made entry into the building and 
took property from within.  
 
Incident Times and Locations: 

• 4600 Block of W.  Jackson Avenue on August 1-2, 2017 between 5:00 p.m. – 
9:00 a.m.  

• 4600 Block of W. Jackson Avenue on August 3, 2017 at 12:10 a.m. 

• 4600 Block of W. Jackson Avenue on August 14-15, 2017 between 7:00 p.m. - 
9:30 a.m.  
 

About the Offenders:     
Unknown 
 
What you can do:  

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (ie., scars, limp, acne, teeth) 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area 
North 

(312) 744-8263 
RD#s JA-373785, JA-374962 & JA-391778 

 

Alert # P17-N-177CA  

August 15, 2017 


